

Framwellgate Moor Primary School

May Issue 1 2014





Derek Pratt

It is with great sadness that we inform you of the death of Derek Pratt. Derek worked at the school to support Caretaking and Cleaning work for many years. Derek was a kind and caring employee who was always willing to help out at a moment's notice. He could always raise a smile in the school and he will be greatly missed by all.

SATS Tests

I would like to congratulate the children for trying their very best during the SATS Tests. I am very proud of their attitude when rising to challenges and being resilient learners. Well done!

New Trim Trail

The installation of the new Trim Trail on the KS2 Field has started. We look forward to watching the children playing on the new equipment soon. Work will take up to 2 weeks to complete, weather permitting.

P.E.

All children require outdoor P.E. shoes during the Summer Term. If possible please could these be left in school so that practises can take place when the weather permits.

Sports Day

This year Sports day is On Friday 23rd May. The children should come to school in their 'house colour' if possible, and bring a cap and drink in the event of warm weather! During the morning session, the children will take part in a range of sporting activities as part of their class, then in the afternoon Parents are invited to attend from 1.15pm. Parents must not enter the site before 1pm please as children will be enjoying their lunchtime.



Sports Day If it RAINS!

There will be an update on the front page of the school website at 11am and again at 1pm. www.framprimary.durham.sch.uk. The children should come to school in their 'house colour' if possible. Refreshments for the pupils will be provided. After the success of the Parents' race in 2013 there will be another running race this year – don't forget your trainers!

P.T.O.











Class Photos

The deadline for ordering class photos is **Wednesday 21st May**. School will <u>not</u> accept orders after this date, however, photos can still be ordered directly through the photographer, Ken MacMillan. Y6 pupils do not need to order a class photo as each pupil is presented with a photo as a gift at the Showcase Assembly.

Netball Club

There are still spaces available at Netball Club after school on Thursdays – more girls and boys very welcome if they'd like to give it a go!

Sunny Weather

We welcome the lovely weather and hope that it may continue. Please ensure your child has a sun hat and applies sun cream each morning before they arrive in school if the weather is very sunny.

French Day

On Tuesday 20th May Y5 and Y6 children (who are not at Robin Wood) will be having a 'French Day' and can come to school dressed in red, white and blue if they would like to. Swimming will take place as usual for Y5.

Closing for Half Term Holiday

School closes on Friday 23rd May and reopens on Monday 2nd June 2014.

Summer Term Dates

| DATE | EVENT |
|---------------------------------|---|
| Mon 19th - Wed 21st May | Robín Wood Residential |
| Tuesday 20th May | French Day for Y5 and Y6 |
| Wednesday 21st May | Class Photo orders due in |
| Friday 23rd May | Sports Day, 1.15pm - parents invited |
| Friday 23rd May | Break up for Half Term Holiday |
| Monday 2nd June | School Reopens |
| Tuesday 3rd June | Reception Class trip to Hardwick Park in the morning. |
| Wednesday 11th June | Y5 and Y6 Athletics at Maiden Castle |
| Tuesday 24 th June | Y5 tríp to Oriental Museum |
| Wednesday 25 th June | Y3 and Y4 Míní Olympics at Maiden Castle |
| Friday 4th July | Sponsored Event and Y5 Enterprise Project, 1.15pm - |
| | parents invited |
| Monday 14th July | Y6 Leavers Show, 1.15pm - parents invited |
| Wednesday 16th July | Showcase Assembly, 1.15pm - parents invited |
| Friday 18th July | Break up for Summer Holiday - School Reopens |
| | Wednesday 3rd September 2014 |









